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Comic Relief — Red Nose day — Friday 17" March

Dear Parent/Carers

Comic Relief — Red Nose Day is on Friday 17" March. To help support this fundraising event in
school, we are inviting all children to come to school in non-school uniform. Red Nose Day

merchandise can also be worn.

Donations towards this event can be paid via our parent pay donation page. We appreciate that
times are difficult for families therefore, any donations big or small, will we greatly appreciated.

All monies received through parent pay will be donated directly to Comic Relief to help support
people in the UK and across Africa.

We thank you in advance for your support.
Don't forget your Red Noses!

Kind Regards

RO it

Mrs N Gripton
Executive Headteacher
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